May 17th, 2018

To Never Forgotten Honor Flight:

Enclosed are a combination of donations from my family which are to be combined in memory and honor of my dad, Joseph J Picciuca Jr. My dad was selected to go on one of your scheduled Honor Flight trips last year and unfortunately, he passed away before being able to go. I know this would have meant a great deal to him. We just reached the one-year anniversary of my dad's passing and wanted to make these donations so that another veteran will be able to have the opportunity. My dad served in the Army during the Korean War and below is his picture. Thank you for all that you do for our veterans, it sounds like an amazing program and I hope one day to be able to serve as a Guardian on a future trip as another way to honor my dad.

Thank you, Laura Picciuca



allow Ser Please accept (this) donation in honor of my husband, Joseph g. Picciuca. Joe eves hoping to go on an honor glegat in 2017. The enitial and was made when we evere "snow birds" wintereng en mepico a were told we'd be called back in the Spring. unfortunately, my husband besame quite il earlier in the year " passed ævdeg in menacgelle may 6, 2017. He was a member of The american Legion Past 0089 in menacqua el sem a valunteer at St. mathias thrift Shop

in minocopeea a sheep made a nery generous donation in his mame last year.

Thank you so much you sar all you so much you have so.

Learn all you so.

Minocopeea,